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Dear ___________,

   Not many high schoolers know what they want to be when they grow up, but as members of HOSA at Big Sky High School, we do.  Our club has ________ members, all interested in healthcare careers.  HOSA is a non-profit organization whose purpose is to invest in the educational opportunities of tomorrow’s health professionals. HOSA is an acronym, standing for “Health Occupation Students of America”. This nationally recognized organization allows students who are interested in healthcare to explore and gain knowledge of careers offered in their preferred field.  This club is particularly important at Big Sky because most of our members are also a part of the Health Science Academy, a career academy that merges real-world experience through occupational coursework with the rigor of college-prep academics.

   This year our HOSA chapter competed at the State Leadership Conference, here in Missoula.  Each member of our chapter competed in events that are related to healthcare, such as medical writing, veterinary science, biomedical laboratory science, sports medicine, public speaking events, and many more. Out of the __________ members that competed in our chapter, nine of us qualified to go to the international conference. The international HOSA competition will be held in Nashville, Tennessee, in June this year. In order for our members to attend, they will have to raise $__________ dollars each. We ask you to consider graciously providing monetary assistance to our HOSA chapter, so that our members will be able to compete at the international level in June.  We chose to contact your business because ​​​​_________ (we know someone who works there, you do health care related work, or you have a history of supporting education and/or the community)______________.  This donation would be tax deductible as we are a club in a public school, which is a non-profit organization. Checks can be made out to Big Sky HOSA.

    Attending the international HOSA competition is a fantastic opportunity for students that are looking for a great learning experience, and to make connections with professionals and students alike from around the world.  Please consider supporting us in this endeavor.

       
Sincerely,
       
Big Sky High School HOSA
